October 20, 2009

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2008-0150

Per the Board’s request for information of September 28, 2009, ENWIN confirms that it
will continue to deliver low-income financial assistance through existing funding and
partnership arrangements in the 2009-2010 winter season.

Yours very truly,
ENWIN Utilities Ltd.

ndrew J. Sasgo
Director, Regulatory Affairs

Per:-

P.O. Box 1625, Stn. ‘A’ - 787 Quellette Avenue - Windsor, ON - NOA5T7
P: 519-255-2735 - F: 519-973-7812 - E: requlatory@enwin.com




